
From:                                         _*FOI-Police

Sent:                                           11 March 2019 12:28

To:                                               _*FOI-Police

Subject:                                     FW: Chief Officers Board [Official - Police]

Importance:                            High

Official - Police

FoI 

From: Julian Blazeby <J.Blazeby@gov.je> 

Sent: 05 March 2019 14:15

To:  

 Office, Press (SoJ) <PressOffice@gov.je>

Cc: Wileman, James <J.Wileman@jersey.pnn.police.uk>

Subject: RE: Chief Officers Board

Importance: High

“I assumed the roles and responsibilities of the Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police, as a result of 

the illness and sad death of Rob Bastable in 2018. It was deemed appropriate at the time for my name to 

appear on the Chief Officers board at Police Headquarters. The Police Association have quite rightly 

highlighted that the board contains the names of Chief Officers who were appointed by a Ministerial 

Decision. As I was not appointed by Ministerial Decision, and subsequently left the Police to take up my 

current role, I agree that it is appropriate that my name is removed.”

Julian Blazeby
Director General, Justice and Home Affairs

Government of Jersey
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